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Office of Undergraduate Admissions

Auburn’s Application 
Season in Full Swing
Auburn has received more than 20,000 
freshman applications—a record 
increase of more than 15% compared 
to the previous year. With demand for 
an Auburn education high, the first 
round of early action decisions for 
2024 will be announced late this week.  
Among the admitted students, 44% are 
residents of Alabama, and 15% come 
from underrepresented backgrounds. 
Additionally, 898 students gained 
admission through Auburn First. Early 
action decisions will continue to be 
released in mid-November and early 
February. 
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